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July 27, 2021 

Care Solutions Update 
  

  

  

Temporary Asset Care product changes for 
Washington state, effective July 31 
 

The WA Cares Fund in Washington state has opened the door to important 

conversations about the potential impact of a long-term care (LTC) event, 

resulting in increased demand for our asset-based strategies. OneAmerica® is 

committed to ensuring those seeking alternative or additional coverage to the 

Washington plan have options.   

 

Therefore, to help meet the LTC protection needs for policyholders, as well as the 

needs of our distribution partners, we are implementing the following temporary 

changes effective Saturday, July 31: 

 Return of premium: Return of premium (ROP) option will be unavailable. 

 Asset Care Recurring Premium payment options: Full annual 

premium is required for cases with recurring premium; monthly 

premium payments will not be accepted. 

 Continuation of Benefits (COB): Purchase of COB will be required 

on all policies. 

As outlined in the legislation, Washington residents must have purchased private 

LTC protection by Nov. 1, 2021, if they intend to apply for an exemption from the 

WA Cares Fund payroll tax.   

 

Business transition details 

 Temporary changes are effective Saturday, July 31 for Washington state 

new business only. 

 To submit an eApp or paper application with ROP, monthly premium 

payment, and/or without COB, it must be received in the Home Office 

by close of business on July 30, 2021. 

https://view.aulind.oneamericaemailservices.com/?qs=6762096aa3838c8a82ddcdce8fd321f7d3f2f49ddfbaf6c12ad10ffc4142c83b822cbd57b4e77bee844021587200527e93921f1f700bf567f797ed93b8375c41db5e0ed3118bdf39d4323526bb8914590107a662241ab51c
https://click.aulind.oneamericaemailservices.com/?qs=ff34112549bc5efaf802335881a3ab25a65bd79d34a6046b6329acdb97e069eafa2de8598c2c919c148605394641f6dca8fef498eeaf2b3e


 

Please note: Increased business volumes could delay processing times, so you 

are encouraged to have your business submitted prior to Sept. 1, 2021. 

 

Availability of all Asset Care options will resume for applications submitted after 

Nov. 1, 2021. 

 

Contact your Regional Sales Director or the OneAmerica Sales Desk with 

questions about these changes or to request a quote. 
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